
PORTFOLIO SUGGESTIONS 
 

 
Besides filling in the “High School Years” or “Middle School Years” 
sections, there are many things students can be adding to their 
portfolios. Some suggestions are: 
 
     Artwork 
     Awards, ribbons 
     Plaques (pictures of) 
     Brochures 
     Postcards 
     Coins 
     Poetry written by you, or favorite pieces 
     Essays written by you 
     Short stories written by you 
     Photos of friends, teams, special events 
     Volunteer jobs 
     Journal/diary entries 
     Magazines/newspaper articles 
     Ticket stubs 
     Quotations 
     Lists of your favorite things 
     Future goals 
     Resumes 
     Sports memorabilia 
     Certificates 
     Letters, e-mails 
     Souvenirs 
     Thank you notes 
     Stamps 
     Stickers 
     Song lyrics 
     Cartoons 
     Dreams 
     Reference letters 
 

ANYTHING YOU ARE PROUD OF!! 


